From: Clif Mann

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: OCD handouts | gave you when you came in on 6-2-17
Date: Thursday, July 6, 2017 7:49:16 AM
Crystal,

Ok, thank you.

I am going to be gone on vacation for a week or so, when | get back, I will get samples ran
and we can see where we are then.

Clif Mann

(Sonny)

Chi Operating
clifmann@hotmail.com
432-634-7062

OnJul 5, 2017, at 12:27 PM, Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
wrote:

Clif,

Thank you for your response. Your efforts regarding the remediation of this release will
need to be followed by a through sampling effort which would involve lab samples
verifying clean sidewalls in all cardinal directions of the spill plume. As well | had given
you a COA handout that states a full vertical delineation will be required. Vertical
delineation needs to occur in the area where the spill has pooled the most. Please refer
to the COAs on recommendations/expectations of how to complete said vertical
delineation and sampling requirements.

Thank you,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD — Artesia District Il

811S. 15t Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720


mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:clifmann@hotmail.com
mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us

From: Clif Mann [mailto:clifmann@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2017 8:44 PM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Re: OCD handouts | gave you when you came in on 6-2-17

Crystal,

After evaluating the Ranking Criteria, our Total Ranking Score is in the 0-9 column.
What we have done: As soon as we found the spill, which was within minutes of when
it started, we got RT Trucking to pick up all of the oil that they could. Right after that we
completely covered all contaminated soil with Gator, an oil neutralizing compound, and
tilled it all in. Two nights later it rained and we repeated this process two more times
and then covered it again with Gator.

My plan now is to wait until the week of August first and obtain samples and take
them to Cardinal Labs in Hobbs, New Mexico and evaluate the results. We will copy you
at this email with the lab results.

Please contact me however is most convenient with any questions or suggestions.

Clif Mann

(Sonny)

Chi Operating
clifmann@hotmail.com
432-634-7062

OnlJun5, 2017, at 10:26 AM, Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
wrote:

Hello Sonny,

Attached are the electronic version of the handouts | gave you when you
were here in person. As discussed we look forward to reviewing your
delineation and your work plan.

Thank you,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD — Artesia District Il

811S. 15t Street
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Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720

<Site Ranking cheat sheet.docx>

<revised COA for C-141 directive of 11-4-16.docx>



